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Monday 26 July 2020 Term 3 Week 2 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Monday 3 -       Life Ed Van visiting school 
Wednesday 12 Aug 
Tuesday 25 August      Kindy School Tour—5.30pm 

Thursday 27 August      Kindy School Tour—5.30pm 

Monday 31 August      Kindy School Tour—5.30pm 

Wednesday 2 Sept             Kindy School Tour—5.30pm 

Wednesday 9 Sept             School Photo day 

LIBRARY NEWS 

Book Club Issue 5 

Orders close Wednesday 5 August. 

All orders and payments must be placed 
on LOOP (NO CASH).  

All orders will be delivered to the school 
as  usual. 

  
PRINCIPAL NEWS 
 

 
School Upgrade 

By now most of you will be aware 
that the early works program will 
be resuming later this week,     
after a few weeks, at a stand-still. The hall   
upgrade, with canteen and afterschool care   
facilities will be ready  before the end of this 
year. Tenders are now out for stage 2 of the 
works, the main class buildings etc, and will 
close soon. Mrs. Mirana and I will be             
participating in our next meeting with the   
management team, on Wednesday, where we 
hope to find out more information. Stay tuned. 

End of day 

Thank you all for helping to make 
pick up time a little easier.  

 Social distancing at the gate; spreading the 
crowd is difficult, but, it does help.  

 The cars are flowing more smoothly, with 
people staying in their cars, and moving up 
the queue as a space is vacated. 

 Signs in car window ease identification. 
 Bikes are exiting from the bus gate, easing 

congestion. 
 More parents are using the crossing to 

cross the road with students. 

All of these factors create a safe exit from 
school for our children. Thanks for the effort 
and keep up the vigilance! 

Paint Room 

  
 
Education Week – Week 3! 

Each year education week is dedicated to     
celebrating learning in our public schools,      
usually with assemblies, open house, community 
activities etc. Sadly, with current restrictions, 
Education week will not be as social as usual. 

We are planning activities across the school, 
with students engaging events such as: sporting 
activities, dance or music demonstrations, class 
walk throughs, technology tasks, and kindy    
students celebrating 100 days of learning!  

An overview of the week will be posted through 
our regular channels, so that you are all aware 
of what we will be doing. We will be posting 
items on facebook, our website and through 
seesaw, so that, while you are not here, you can 
share our celebrations with us. We are looking 
forward to a fun, action packed week. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you 
 
Diana Foley 
PRINCIPAL 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool 

 

  https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/ 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool
https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/
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Canteen Orders 

All parents wishing to place a canteen order for 
their child will need to do so at the window along 
the side of the office.  This is to limit the number 
of parents in the office foyer. Please remember 
to obey social distancing in this area.  

Parents On Site 

Non-essential visitors to the school are             
unfortunately still not permitted on site. All     
visitors to the school must use the office as their 
contact point. Please do not enter the office area 
if you are sick or have any flu-like symptoms. 

Sickness 

All students who have been in Victoria in the last 
14 days before the commencement of school must 
not attend school until they complete the 14 days 
self isolation period since they left Victoria. 

Also if your child is unwell or has flu-like        
symptoms they should be tested through their 
local medical practitioner or one of the COVID-19 
clinics.  Please advise the school should any       
immediate family members be tested and students 
are to remain home until the results are known. 

 

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.15pm 

UNIFORM SHOP 
The KPS Uniform Shop has a variety of stock available for  
purchase and will be available until stock is sold out.   
 
Spray Jackets  -  Sizes 4, 12 & 14 Only (Limited Stock) 

Shorts  - Sizes 2, 4, & 14+ available. (Limited Stock) 

Shirts - Size 2, 4 & 14 Limited stock in sizes  10 & 12 

Skirts  - All sizes available. 

Senior Bomber Jackets - Size 12 OUT OF STOCK,  
                All other sizes available. 

V-Neck Jumper– Sizes 4, 6 & 14 Only 

Track Pants - Size 10 OUT OF STOCK  All other sizes available. 

SPECIAL PRICES! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Second-hand uniforms are also available from the school office. 

If we do not have the item you are after, it can be  
ordered from Mr Charles through their website 
www.mrcharles.com.au, phone 1800 810 182 or  
email admin@mrcharles.com.au. 

Thank you. 

 
 

 

Thank you all for the support given to your P&C over the last 2 
years. 

We have tried to build the interest and membership to support 
our school to bring the best for our kids. We are proud of the 
achievements made in our time in the P&C including new ipad 
stations, music stands for KIMP, supporting the Hub Club, 
bringing BBQs to athletics carnivals and more. 

Thankyou to those who have volunteered on our Mothers and 
Fathers Day stalls and BBQS. 

With a slow start (we all know why) to the year our AGM was 
put off for 6 months. With the AGM being held last Monday 
your new Executive Committee Members are; 

President – Melissa Ojiako-Pettit 
Vice President – Jill Smith 
Secretary – Beth Mozolic-Staunton 
Treasurer – Melissa Goedhart (continuing) 
 
I wish them all continued success and support from the        
parents/caregivers and the community of Kingscliff. 
 
Leanne Davey 
Outgoing President 
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CANTEEN CORNER 

 
A temporary canteen will be operating 
in the former Learning Centre while the  
new canteen is under construction.   

The canteen will be operating TUESDAY to FRIDAY with a revised 
menu. There are no burgers, pizza, lasagne or muffins. 
Menu’s are available on School Stream and the school website. 

Due to the current situation, parents are not permitted to access 
the canteen.  Parents can make payments at the office, or online 
and provide your receipt number on your child's order.  Children 
can deliver their pre-paid and cash orders to the canteen. 

The Canteen will be limited to Orders Only. 
There will be no sales over the counter. 

 

REMINDER - CANTEEN CLOSED MONDAYS 

    KIMP NEWS  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BAND IS BACK!!!!! How exciting to have our first rehearsals since 
mid March!!!! It was awesome to see all our band musicians    
arriving early for band and just the best feeling to all be playing 
together again. I must admit to preparing myself for it being like 
the start of the year all over again but was so happily surprised to 
find it was much better than that!  Our sound was really great 
and the practice that many of the students have been doing over 
the last few months has really paid off. Thank you parents for all 
the support and effort that goes into getting everyone to school 
for early starts - I so appreciate it and think we are so lucky to 
have such amazing KIMP supporters. 
 
I emailed copies of timetables home and will give students a copy 
as well. Teachers also have copies for their classrooms so       
hopefully between all of us we can get everyone into a good   
routine of remembering their lesson time each week. 
 
We can't wait to be able to perform for the school community 
again...however that might look! In the meantime please make 
sure your KIMP musician has a practice routine for home...it will 
make all the difference! 
 
Thank you for all your support! Here's to a great term! 
 
Nicky Cooper 

Kingscliff Instrumental Music Program 
Kingscliff Public School 

 
nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au  

New 
 Canteen 

Price Change - Party Pies $1.50 ea or 2 for $2.50 

 
 
 
 
 

PBL Winners Term 3—Week 2  
 
   

 
      Bella C.       2G                        Amelia D-P   5/6BW  

      Hamish R.   4L                         Narisa I.    3M 

      Jessica C.   5/6S                    Jake B.     5/6K  

       Lily H.         3/4B                    Charlotte G.   1M 

mailto:nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au
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THIS WEEK AROUND THE SCHOOL 

Delivery of letters for the combined scripture students from Jenny 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

Casuarina 


